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Trevor Stewart called the meeting to order at 12:00. Members present included April Riddle, Lexie Little, 

Abby Orton, Chad Castagno, and Jennifer Yates. Members absent included Kacie Troy, Lisa Church, and 

Angie Reidhead.  

Trevor Stewart began the meeting by discussing the items on the January calendar. Focusing on the 

region drill team being held at Kanab High this Friday night. He also explained the reason for Parowan’s 

boys basketball games to be switched locations. There were no questions about upcoming events.  

Chad Castagno discussed the current enrollment of students in college classes. Currently students at KHS 

are enrolled in 265 college credit hours. In fall of 2018, which is the last data kept on this status, 

students were enrolled in 95 college credit hours. Chad explained the advantages of the General 

Education Certificate is so beneficial to our students and having the new and improved partnership with 

Dixie has helped.  

Trevor opened up discussion about the new and enforced cellphone policy at KHS and parents, teachers, 

and Abby (representing students) agree it has been positive. 

The next item of discussion on the agenda was attendance. We continue to have chronic absenteeism 

with some students. Students involved in extracurricular such as sports tend not to have absent or tardy 

problems. We will continue to think of ways to encourage attendance.  

The final topic was for a new sign on the front of the building. Now that Dixie State has a large sign it is 

deceiving what the building actually is. We will continue to brainstorm and find a good way to “brand” 

KHS.  

Lexie Little motioned to adjourn and April Riddle seconded. 


